
 
MEETING OF THE DENVER LANGUAGE SCHOOL  

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Thursday March 21, 2013, 6:00- 8:00 PM 

Location: DLS Cafeteria  
 
Mission Statement: Achieve academic excellence and intercultural competence 
through language immersion education 
 
Agenda 
 
Working Session 
 
The architecture firm, Slater-Paull, will host a 'Visioning Exercise' for a new building for DLS. 
This exercise is meant to serve as a venue for all interested DLS stakeholders, including our 
DLS Board, to share their visions and preferences for a possible new building. The results from 
this visioning exercise will help us determine our next steps in our facilities conversation and help 
identify what we really want for our school building- both structurally and financially.  
 
* People wishing to speak during the public comment session at the end of the board 
meeting need to sign up in advance with Ryan Hunter, board secretary at 
hunterr@yahoo.com. Public comments are limited to 3 minutes per person.  The board 
does not publicly respond to comments. 
 
There is no public comment at this board meeting since this is considered a working 
session. 


